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Packaging Corporationof America
Qttunico |

ATenneco Company
[ , -~s

industrial Streeti

\ Rittman, Ohio 44270i

|
(216) 925-0222 |

June 05, 1989

Director of Nuclear Safety and Safeguards
i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission I

Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

This to to inform you that we have returned one Nuclear measuring
device, Model 102 to NDC Systems of Monrovia, California.

This measuring device was contained in a gauge manufactured by
NDC Systems and shipped to us at an earlier date. NDC Systems
distributes equipment containing radioactive material under their
State of California general license No. GL-1933-70.

Sincerely,

% Ack G yuo/'g
| 4 Harold E. Byers
' 'd Environmental Coordinator

HEB/lk

cc; U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111 USNRC
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
799 Roosevelt Road

fj
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 7o

Ohio Bureau of Environmental Health 4/
Radiological Health Unit /
1224 Kinnear Rd., P.O. Box 118 '

Columbus, Ohio 43212
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